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JUNIOR YOUTH GROUP – JANUARY EVENT 

On Wednesday, January 3rd,  

we are planning an 

Outdoor Activities Afternoon  

(weather permitting). 

We intend to toboggan,  

skate and hike  

in the great outdoors,  

and then chill out with a  

chili dinner afterwards. 

If the weather doesn’t cooperate,  

we will shift gears 

and have a Laser Tag outing instead.   

Contact office for more info! 

 

JOIN US AT LUNCH BUNCH! 

Monday, January 8th at noon 

The Blue Elephant 

96 Norfolk Street South, Simcoe 

If you plan to attend,  

please contact Judy MacIntosh at 519-426-2080.  
 

COFFEE HOUR 

Sign Up Sheet for 2018 is now  

available in the library.  

Our weekly time of fellowship at St. Paul’s during coffee hour is very important to our 

congregation, as it offers a chance to catch up 

with old friends, or perhaps welcome a new friend to the church. 

If you would like to help, but are unsure of the process, please don’t hesitate to call the office 

(519) 426-1845 for more information.  

 

NEXT BOOK CLUB 

February 9, 2018 at 1:00 PM 

“The Wonder” by Emma Donoghue 

Books are available in the church office. 
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BLESSING BAGS:  Thank you to all who have  

donated to the Blessing Bag outreach.  With 

the approach of winter, socks are a needed  

item, for men, women and children.  If you 

would like to donate, there is a collection box in the Library.   

Thanks again for your thoughtful and ongoing support! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                  PARKING PROTOCOL 

 Now that winter has arrived, leaving the spaces on  

Lot Street for those with mobility challenges is even  

more critical.  Plan to arrive a couple of minutes  

 early and use other parking spaces.  At 10:25 AM, 

             use any space available.  Thank you. 

 

CHURCH OFFICE HOURS 
 

Holiday Office Hours:   

Closed week of December 25th to 29th 

Open Tuesday, January 2nd and 3rd from 9 AM to 4 PM 

Open January 4th from 9 AM to Noon 

On all other days, please leave a message at 519-426-1845 

and someone will get back to you.  Thank you. 

 

                          IT’S ANNUAL REPORT TIME AGAIN 
     All committees and groups – please have your reports  

           into the office by January 8, 2018.  Thank you. 

 

YEAR END GIVING 
Any donations received at the church 

by Sunday, December 31, 12:00 noon, 

will be receipted for 2017.  Thank you. 
 

 

WINTER WEEKEND RETREAT 



PYPS is gearing up for their Winter Weekend Retreat, February 9 - 11, 2018 at Trinity Presbyterian 

Church in Hamilton.  We are very excited to hear messages from Rev. Matthew Lingard, our 

theme speaker. 

At the event, participants can also expect to participate in Bible study groups, tons of fun games, 

Sunday service and have an opportunity to meet lots of new friends.  Register today at 

www.swopyps.ca. 
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